
 

 

P-Card Reconciling Thank You and Cookies 

 
The Financial Affairs Team wanted to send a thank you to everyone who was involved in 

reconciling p-card transactions and ensuring current outstanding transactions past 30 days were 

reconciled.  Because of your efforts, we went from $1.3 million in unreconciled p-cards on April 

15 to just $535,000 as of April 30.  This significant reduction would not have been possible 

without all of your efforts.   

To show our thanks, please stop by Merica Hall 103 and grab a cookie today, 

May 3rd,  from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm. 

Staff members from the WyoCloud Team will be there to say hello and help answer any 

questions for users trying to reconcile p-card transactions.   
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Financial Affairs 
Room 202H, Old Main 
Phone: (307) 766-5766 
Fax: (307) 766-3436 
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